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SECRETARY OF THE ARMY
WASHINGTON

APR 5 1960

Dear Mr, President:

Please accept my heartiest congratulations on your
reelection as the President of the Republic of Korea.

With you at the helm, the entire Free World need
have no fear for the future, May you be blessed with
many more fruitful years to continue your dedicated
and vigorous service.

With continuing admiration and best wishes to you
and the members of the Republic of Korea Armed Forces,

Sincerely,

Wilber M. Brucker
Secretary of the Army

His Excellency

Syngman Rhee

President of the Republic of Korea
Seoul, Korea
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